

CABINET FOR HEALTH AND FAMILY SERVICES DEPARTMENT FOR PUBLIC HEALTH

Andy Beshear Governor 275 East Main Street, HS1WGA Frankfort, KY 40621 502-564-3970 FAX: 502-564-9377 www.chfs.ky.gov/dph Eric C. Friedlander Secretary

Steven J. Stack, MD Commissioner

April 20, 2021

Senator Christian McDaniel Representative Jason Petrie Interim Joint Committee on Appropriations and Revenue 700 Capital Avenue Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

Dear Senator McDaniel and Representative Petrie:

Pursuant to KRS 214.544(7), enclosed is the 2016-2018 Kentucky Colon Cancer Screening Advisory Committee Annual Report for your review.

This document is a collaborative effort between the Kentucky Department for Public Health and the Kentucky Colon Cancer Screening Advisory Committee. The report cover the status of the Kentucky Colon Cancer Screening Program within the Kentucky Department for Public Health.

If you have questions about the report, please contact Dr. Connie Gayle White, MD, Deputy Commissioner at (502) 564-3970.

Sincerely,

Eric C. Friedlander

Secretary

cc: Steven Stack, MD, Commissioner, Department for Public Health Connie White, MD, Senior Deputy Commissioner, Department for Public Health

Enclosure

